
 

  
 

   Paramaribo, 26 June 2020  
 
 
 

The General Bureau of Statistics (ABS/GBS) announces that its monthly edition on 

CONSUMER PRICE INDEX FIGURES AND INFLATION (in the present case for the month of 

May) will not be published on the planned date of Monday 29 June but FRIDAY 10 JULY AT 

THE LATEST. This due to the tightened COVID 19 measures in Suriname, during 8-19 June 

2020, which have led to serious stagnation of activities.  

 

We ask you to await further communication from the ABS/GBS in this regard. You will be able 

to learn these messages: via the ABS website: www.statistics-suriname.org or via the 

Facebook page of the General Bureau of Statistics. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you in advance for your understanding! 
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Commewijne  (ABS Region East) 
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regio_oost@statistics-suriname.org.sr 
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